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To the Coimbra Group Representatives and the Arenberg-Coimbra Group 
Prize Contact Persons 

 
 

 
Brussels, 24 October 2019 

 
Re: Call for nominations for 2020 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing to you to invite nominations of master graduates to the Arenberg-Coimbra Group Prize 
for Erasmus Students in 2020. You may well know the regulations from earlier nomination rounds, 
but if in doubt, you can always find them on our web site. 
 
We are now opening the 2020 Arenberg-Coimbra Group Prize for nominations. The deadline for 
candidates to come forward at individual Coimbra Group Universities is 30 November, i.e. in just 
over a month’s time. In view of the fairly late date of launching the call, we shall accept that individual 
universities use flexibility. The important part is that the nominations of individual CG Universities 
will reach the Executive Board by 31 January 2020, in accordance with the Regulations. 
 
The Executive Board will establish a selection committee to find the best candidate to be announced 
at the end of March 2020 and at the General Assembly in Montpellier on 12 June 2020. 
 
You will find all relevant documents on our web site: https://www.coimbra-
group.eu/category/arenberg-cg-prize/.  
 
We would appreciate your feedback if you are not the right person to receive this. In attachment, 
we have included the list of contact persons for the Arenberg-CG Prize 2020. As there are some 
contacts missing on the list, we have included the official representatives in copy. We would be 
grateful if you could let us know of any mistakes or oversights. 
 
I look forward to your views and comments and thank you very much in advance. 
 

 

With kind regards, 

 
Inge Knudsen 
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